
Winnebago County 
Board of Adjustment 
PUBLIC HEARING 
August 29th, 2017 

5:30 P.M. 
3rd Floor Conference Room - Winnebago County Administrative Building  

Oshkosh, WI 
 
 

 
PRESENT:  Arden Schroeder, David Weis, Tom Tuschl, Susan Drexler, Greg 

Kargus, Brian O’Rourke – Associate Planner, Karen Frederick – 
Court Reporter 

 
 
1. Dianne DeGroot – 7883 Haase Rd – Town of Wolf River 

 
Applicant is requesting a variance to construct a residential structure with a 
substandard shoreyard setback and substandard floodplain fill requirements.  
Applicant is also requesting a variance to construct a boathouse with a 
substandard street yard setback. 
  
B. O’Rourke stated the applicants’ attorney has requested a 30 day 
adjournment as there are concerns with where the ingress/egress easement 
is located.  He also indicated that he feels the Board should adjourn this to 
their October public hearing as staff feels locating the easement will take 
longer than 30 days. 
 
Motion to adjourn this item to their October public hearing by S. Drexler.  
Seconded by T. Tuschl.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
There was no further testimony on this item.   
 

 
 
Motion to adjourn by G. Kargus.  Seconded by D. Weis.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 5:35 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brian P. O’Rourke, AICP  
Recording Secretary 


